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' Lannon, Kurt M.

From: Folkers, Paul E.

Sent:  Wednesday, September 10, 2008 9:30 AM

To: Lannon, Kurt M.

Cc: McVay, Toni L.; Williams, Sharon D.

Subject: FW: Joint Meeting of Gainesville City Commission and School Board of Alachua County

Kurt,

Please see the reply from the Superintendent. Apparently the October dates don't work. I don't know if
mornings are an option for Commissioners. Please let me know.

Thanks,
Paul
Paul Folkers

Assistant City Manager
City of Gainesville

From: superintendent supt [mailto:supt@gm.sbac.edu]

Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2008 9:08 AM

To: Folkers, Paul E.

Cc: sandra h hollinger; keith f birkett; joan b longstreth; Ed Gable

Subject: Re: Joint Meeting of Gainesville City Commission and School Board of Alachua County

Dear Paul,

I met with the school board yesterday to discuss the Gainesville City Commission's request for a
meeting with the School Board of Alachua County. The board will be glad to meet with the city
commission on November 25, 2008 at 9 A.M. in the Kirby-Smith Boardroom. I will provide you with
the following information to share with the city commissioners:

Five-Year School Facilities Plan

Projected Funding

Information on Certificates of Participation

Information on how school districts are funded by the state

Information on the academic performance of Gainesville eastside schools

The school board is desirous of discussing the following issues with the City of Gainesville:

¢ Replacement of the current GRU Business Partner Contract with an Interlocal Agreement with the
City/GRU/SBAC

¢ Storm water fees paid to the City of Gainesville

e Section 8 Housing - performance of children

e Recycling - City's assistance to Food Service in converting from Styrofoam to biodegradable
products

Please let me know if I can be of assistance to you prior to the joint meeting.
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Sincerely,
Dan

On Fri, Aug 29, 2008 at 5:37 PM, Folkers, Paul E. <folkerspe@cityofgainesville.org> wrote:

Superintendent Boyd,

I hope the school year is off to a great start. I'm following up on our recent communication regarding a joint
meeting of the Gainesville City Commission and School Board of Alachua County. You mentioned that Tuesday
afternoons would probably work best for the School Board. Two possible dates for a joint meeting identified by
our City Clerk are October 7 and 21 from 3 -5 p.m.

The City Commission has expressed interest in the following topics:

e Performance and Capacity of Schools attended by City residents

o Capital Program — New Schools vs. Rebuilding/Renovation of Existing Schools
e Dedicated Millage Proposal

o Opportunities for the City to Assist in Improving Local Schools

We can coordinate on the specific agenda once a date is set. I will be out of the office next week so I have
copied City Clerk Kurt Lannon on this e-mail. The City Commission will be meeting next week on September 2
and September 4. '

" Thanks so much for your assistance in scheduling this joint meeting.

Paul

Paul Folkers

Assistant City Manager

City Of Gainesville

200 East University Avenue
P.O. Box 490, Station 6

Gainesville, FL 32602-0490

9/10/2008
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W. Daniel Boyd, Jr.
Superintendent of Schools
620 East University Avenue
Gainesville, FL 32601
Office: (352) 955-7880
Fax: (352) 955-7873

Email: supt@sbac.edu
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Lannon, Kurt M.

From: Andrew, Devonia L.

Sent:  Thursday, September 04, 2008 5:56 PM
To: Lannon, Kurt M.

Cc: Brown, Neomia B.; Byrne, Betsy L.
Subject: RE: New times/dates for work-shops

Good Afternoon Kurt,

In reviewing the calendars, it appears we can reschedule the October 13th date to October 30th at 1:00 p.m.
However, for the months of November & December, | suggest leaving the meetings as currently scheduled.
Because of other meetings and with the Thanksgiving & Christmas holidays, there isn't a day where all
Commission members would be available.

Let me know how you wish to proceed.

Devonia

From: Lannon, Kurt M.

Sent: Thursday, September 04, 2008 5:19 PM

To: Andrew, Devonia L.; Byrne, Betsy L.; Brown, Neomia B.
Subject: New times/dates for work-shops

We need to re-schedule Oct 13, Nov 10 and Dec 8.
Please provide some options.
Thanks

KL

9/5/2008



